
 

NEWSLETTER 26                                                 21st April 2023    

 
Welcome Back!  

We hope everyone has had a restful break and an enjoyable first week back into the Summer term! 

PROTECTION FOR THE SUMMER! 

With the start of the Summer term, it is a good time to remind parents of the school’s policy regarding 

protecting children from the sun and the use of sun cream in school. 

We ask that parents apply sunscreen to their child(ren) at home before coming to school and ensure 

that they have a named sun hat to wear at break and lunch times.   

As the weather warms up, the children are more likely to remove their jumpers at school, so please do 

ensure they are named! 



EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES  

DATE TIME (where 

applicable) 

EVENT/ACTIVITY 

2nd May   School Closed — May Bank Holiday  

3rd May 9.05am Piano Assembly—Pam Clarke will invite Parents of 

pianists 

5th May  PM Party in the Playground  

8th May  School Closed — King’s Coronation  

9th-12th May  SATS - Y6 

23rd - 26th May   SATS - Y2 

24th May 12pm—3pm  Y5 - World Choir Event @ Norwich Theatre Royal   

29th May—2nd 

June 

 Half Term  

8th June  Class Photographs  

29th June   Sports Day - More information to follow  

Dates for your diary 

Year 6 Parents/Carers  

 

Additional Maths sessions will run every morning at 8am until Friday 5th May. 

The sessions will be focused on the four operations, fractions and percentages and around what the 

children say their need areas are. 

There is no requirement to attend every day but regular attendance is recommended to have the most 

benefit.  

   Spring into Your Talent 

 

Well done to all the children who took part in the Talent Show. The whole 

school really enjoyed watching all performances. Thank you to all families for supporting the 

children with costumes, props and helping with rehearsal time!  

Industrial Action - Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May 2023 

Following the announcement by the NEU of the upcoming strikes on 27 April and 2 May 2023, we are 

pleased to confirm that we will remain open on both days.  


